## Village of Hecker

## Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting

June 11, 2013

Chairman Pam Redden called the June 11, 2013 meeting to order. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Roll Call was taken: The following members answered roll call: Angel Andrews, Deanna Louveau, John Miller, Pam Redden, Joan Wittenauer, and Village Zoning Administrator Bob Phillips. Absent were Mark Grohmann and Mark Maddox

Nomination for Vice Chairman was Deanne Louveau Roll Call Vote for Vice Chairman- Deanne Louveau

Angel Andrews-yes

Mark Grohmann-absent

Mark Maddox-absent

John Miller-yes

Pam Redden-ves

Joan Witteanuer-yes

Voting all ayes with two absent, Deanna Louveau was appointed Vice Chairman

Nomination for Secretary was Joan Wittenauer

Roll Call Vote for Secretary- Joan Wittenauer

Angel Andrews-yes

Mark Grohmann-absent

Deanna Louveau-yes

Mark Maddox-absent

John Miller-yes

Pam Redden-ves

Voting all ayes with two absent, Joan Wittenauer was appointed Secretary

Communication from Zoning Administrator Bob Phillips:

Bob talked about what he envisioned the Zoning Board working on in the future (i.e. reworking the current codes to make them less vague, noting current problem areas in the village, enforcement of codes, and writing new codes for problems that have none and need to be addressed)

Old Business: None

New Business: Discussion for regular meeting dates as being the First Wednesday of each Quarter will be set after everyone has been contacted that was absent to see if that is suitable for everyones schedules.

Adjournment: A motion to adjourn was made by Joan Wittenauer, seconded by Deanna Louveau

Respectfully submitted, Joan Wittenauer, Secretary